
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

This term the children have worked their socks off getting ready for SATS. As some 

of the children head off for a visit to Ireland, we have organised activities for the rest  

to have some fun and a break from the norm. On Tuesday 7th June, Herd Farm are 

bringing a climbing wall into school for the day along with qualified instructors, and 

on Wednesday 8th, we have arranged a trip to Hollywood Bowl at Kirkstall. All 

activities will take place during the school day. 

The cost of both activities is £10 which covers: 

· the cost of the climbing wall 

· a game of ten pin bowling, a meal and a drink. 

These should be fun activities and we hope everybody will enjoy themselves. If you 

would like your child to participate, please complete the form below and return it to 

school by Friday 27th May. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of child__________________________________________ Class _________ 

I give permission for my child to take part in the climbing wall activity and attend the 

Hollywood bowl visit. 

I agree to pay £10 on my child’s Arbor account   

 

Signed _______________________________________________ parent/carer 


